
Lighting the Way for Children 
in Egg Harbor Township 

 

A book about EHT - written by 
the children of EHT! 

 
 

Lighting the Way for Children in Egg Harbor Township was written by 
the first third and fourth grade students to attend the Dr. Joyanne D. 
Miller Elementary School in the 2003-2004 school year. The content 
was written exclusively by the students and teachers, based on their 
own research, with very few changes. The purpose of this book was 
that the children of Egg Harbor Township might learn more about the 
unique history and geography of the area in which they reside. 

 
 

To order your copy, please send payment along with the form below to:  
 

Egg Harbor Township Education Foundation 
c/o Mrs. Kathi Clayton 

1 Front Street 
Egg Harbor Twp., NJ 08234 

 
For more information:  407-2500 ext. 5113  (no phone orders will be accepted) 

 
Checks should be made payable to the  

Egg Harbor Township Education Foundation 
Benefiting the students and teachers of EHT through scholarships and mini-grants since 1984 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
 

Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________ 

Telephone # ___________________________________________________ 

E-mail Address: ___________________________________________________ 

# of copies  

@ $25.00  

 

 

_________________ 

Total of Payment 

Enclosed _________________ 

 
(Book samples are available in the Dr. Joyanne D. Miller Elementary School office) 

**You will be contacted with 
pick-up information when the 
books have arrived.** 


